
 

 

 

23rd September 2024 

Dear Parents,  

As part of our Shakespearean topic, we are looking at Macbeth. To make this topic 
more interesting and memorable, every year, we organise for a professional 
theatre group to come into the school.  

The Young Shakespeare Company will be visiting us on Tuesday 8th October 
2024. During the visit, the children will watch and participate in a performance of 
Macbeth. This company visit us every year, and without exception, it has always 
been an excellent and valuable learning experience. The children often produce 
high quality work following the performance.  

We are subsidising this exciting opportunity and we are asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £12.00 per child. We appreciate your contribution and we can 
assure you that this will be a worthwhile and a memorable experience for your 
child. 

Please could you log onto your child’s Eduspot account to add your 
voluntary contribution no later than Friday 4th October 2024. We thank you for 
your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 

Miss P Sutton & Mrs. S Bains 
Co-Headteachers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


